
From: Ankur Singh [mailto:ankur.singh@gatewayrail.in]  

Sent: 21 September 2014 21:55 
To: Ankur Singh 

Subject: Advisory / Movement affected due to riots / communal tension 

 
Dear Sir /Madam, 
 
Greetings from GatewayRail ! 
 
This is to inform you that due to disturbances in adjoining areas and en-route your road despatches 
may get affected. 
 
We are monitoring the situation and will resume the despatches as soon as situation improves , shall 
keep you updated. 
 
Regards, 
Customer Service, 
GatewayRail   
 
 


